
St James’ First School 

Parent Bulletin 

Week Commencing 21.10.2024  
 

 
 “I will show you my faith by my deeds.” James 2:18 Page 1 of 1 

 

Theme: Love does not remember wrongs 

Key Verse: “Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other,  
just as in Christ God forgave you.” Ephesians 4:32  
 
 

 Monday 21st  Tuesday 22nd  Wednesday 23rd  Thursday 24th Friday 25th 

Whole School - 12.00 – 12.25 Chess Club (1 space 

remaining. Book via Arbor) 

- 18.00 Booking for Clubs in Autumn 2 

Term goes live 

 

 

 - 12.00 – 12.25 Year 3 and 4 BRS Sport 

Lunch Club (6 spaces remaining. Book 

via Arbor) 

- 12.30 – 12.25 Gardening Club (Club 

Full) 

- 15.00 – 16.00 BRS Football Club (1 

space remaining. Book via Arbor) 

 

 

- 12.00 – 12.25 KS2 Play Sportz Club 
with David Emes (6 spaces remaining. 
Book via Arbor)*  

- 12.25 – 12.50 KS1 Play Sports Club 
with David Emes (Club Full)*  

- 15.00 – 16.00 Ukulele Club (Club Full) 
 

 

- Deadline for meal booking for week 

commencing 4th November, all meals 

changed after this date will not be 

fulfilled by the kitchen but might still 

be charged. Changes after this date 

will not be looked at. 

- Please ensure meal accounts are 

topped up 

- 15.00 – 15.45 Tennis Club – Book 

here 

- 15.00 – 16.30 PFA Autumn Festival 

Foxes 

  - PE Day  - PE Day 

- 09.15 – 10.15 National Child 

Measurement Programme 

Hedgehogs - PE Day  - PE Day   

Squirrels 
- PE Day  - PE Day 

 

- 14.30 – 15.00 Parent Share  

Owls 

  - 08.45 – 15.00 Year 4’s iSing Pop event 

at Salisbury Cathedral. Children will 

need a packed lunch in a disposable 

bag, water bottle and coat 

- PE Day 

 - PE Day 

 

*Children taking part in Play Sportz to come to school in PE kit for the day. 

Quick Reminders:  

- Autumn Festival: Friday 25th October at 3pm (see the attached flyer for more details) 

- Scooters: For the safety of all children please refrain from bringing scooters to school 

to be ridden at the end of the day 

- Parking: to keep our children safe please refrain from driving across the playing field, 

drive at walking speed and reverse into your parking space. Please remember the 

parking at the front of school is for parents of nursery children only 

- Absence: please notify the office by 9am on each and every day of your child’s 

absence; this is an important aspect of our safeguarding policy 

https://wimbornetennisclub.com/Coaching/Course/91b3a27a-aaeb-44f7-987a-42ecc3119fe3

